

Nansloe Academy & Nursery

Head of School: Mrs A Webb

Dear Parents

As you are aware, the SATs are fast approaching and I would like to take this opportunity to say how proud I am of your children. They have worked incredibly hard this year and have made excellent progress so far. Their positive attitude and hard work is commendable and whilst the SATs can be slightly daunting for them, all that matters is that they try their very best; no one can ask for more.

The SATs will take place on the week beginning 9^{th} May. The children will be tested on spelling, punctuation and grammar (SPaG), reading comprehension, arithmetic and mathematical reasoning and problem solving. There will be no science sampling tests this year. Please see the attached leaflet for more information.

During SATs week it has become tradition to invite the children to come to school for a special SATs breakfast club. This time before the tests gives the children the opportunity to enjoy their breakfast with their friends and prepare themselves for the morning ahead with plenty of time to spare.

The breakfast club will begin at 8:30am (no earlier please unless your child normally attends breakfast club) and they may enter through the main hall. **Breakfast club will run from Monday 9th through to Thursday 12th May.**

Once again, I would like to say how proud I am of the children; their positive attitude and hard work has been excellent since returning from the Easter break and as always, as long as they try their very best, we cannot ask for more.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see me.

Kind regards

Sarah Cooper

T: 01326 572966

E: hello@nansloe.org.uk
W: www.nansloe.org.uk
Nansloe Academy, Bulwark Road, Helston, Cornwall TR13 8JF

